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2.
INFORMATION
2.1
On 16th February 2011 the Council's Executive Committee considered a report on public toilet provision in the Borough.  They subsequently decided that the costs of providing public toilets was highly excessive, at around £50 per use, and resolved that the contract for providing five leased toilets at Dalkeith Place, London Road, Wadcroft, Ebenezer Place and Rockingham Road in Kettering be terminated.

2.2
The Research and Development Committee were then requested by Council to carry out a review to identify options for alternative service provision.  The Committee received a presentation at its meeting on 1st June 2011.  (Slides attached as Appendix 'A').  Members of the committee were asked to consider a way forward in relation to the three public toilets owned by Kettering Borough Council:-

· Churchill Way, Burton Latimer

· Squires Hill, Rothwell

· Buckwell Close, Desborough

2.3
At the meeting the Research and Development Committee decided to recommend to the Executive Committee that proposals to establish a community toilet facility be brought to the Executive Committee as soon as possible, and that the proposals include the closure of the public toilets in the A6 towns, subject to the community toilet facility scheme becoming operational in those towns before closure of the public toilets.
2.4
The Executive Committee will receive a report on the above recommendation during the Autumn of 2011, when a decision will be made.

1.	PURPOSE OF REPORT





To provide the A6 Towns Forum with an update on public toilet provision in the A6 Towns.








3.	RECOMMENDATION





	The Forum's views are sought.

















